
We provide a plate for your child to place all their lunch items on.  This is to make lunchtime a more
pleasurable experience but also allows us to ensure that children are eating a healthy diet in school.

If there are concerns about the contents of a child’s packed lunch, we will contact you.

Please note all Kirklees school meals adhere to the Government’s Food Based Standards. We hold the
“Gold Food For Life Served Here” accreditation and offer daily healthy choices.


